
From: Jonathan Smith <smithj@villageofclarkston.org>  

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 3:29 PM 

To: smbisio@gmail.com 

Cc: sylvanlawtr@gmail.com; bisiolaw@gmail.com 

Subject: RE: Two FOIA Requests  

 

Hello Susan, 

 

You are correct that Nancy Moon has returned from her travels.  At the library event I asked 

that she work on the September 16th FOIA request at her earliest convenience.  This 

afternoon she brought the attached document to the City O(ice. 

 

Regarding your follow-up questions to the previous response to the September 14th FOIA 

request, I will forward these to her today and respond back to you as soon as possible 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jonathan Smith 

City Manager, City of the Village of Clarkston 

375 Depot Road, Clarkston MI 48346 

Email: smithj@villageofclarkston.org 

O(ice: (248) 625-1559 

Cell: (248) 909-3380 
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